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March 4, 2024

St. Leo Catholic Church

335 Springdale Ave.
Winston-Salem, NC  27104

lgarner@stleocatholic.org
 
336-724-0561
Dear Parents or Guardians:
We are very excited to be offering our school age children a wonderful program, the Teaching Safety Program.  Presenting Teaching Safety is part of the “Protecting God’s Children” curriculum. 
This program and each included lesson are founded on the principles of appropriate relationship boundaries in the broader context of Christian values. All lessons are age-appropriate and help children and young people develop the vocabulary and boundary distinctions necessary to empower them to begin to recognize inappropriate behavior by others, while practicing appropriate relationship boundaries in their own lives. Teaching Safety is not sex education; it is sexual abuse prevention education.

As a parent, you have the right to choose whether you would like to teach this information to your child(ren). You may find all the lessons on the church website:  www.stleocatholic.org. Parents are encouraged to view the lessons and begin a conversation on the material with their children. 
If you have questions about the program, please contact Lauren Garner at 724-0561 or lgarner@stleocatholic.org. 
Sincerely,
Lauren Garner
Lauren Garner
Director of Faith Formation

